
PRESERVING THE
 MASCOT LEGACIES

Recently, VSDB moved to a shared unified mascot that represents all of

its students, the Deaf, the Blind, and the Deafblind. Over the next year,

VSDB will transition to the new Unified VSDB Mascot, the Defender.  

As stakeholders, VSDB wants your ideas to create ways to preserve the

importance of the legacy and the history of both the Chief and the

Cardinal.  




All ideas to honor the Chief and the Cardinal will  be considered.

Please email  or send a video with your suggestions on how VSDB

can preserve the history of the mascots.

Please send all  ideas to the Unified VSDB consultants at:

l inda@teoconsulting.org.  

Important:  On the subject l ine of your email,  please put "VSDB".




Ideas and suggestions will  only be accepted

from Monday, June 26th to Monday, July 8th

Thank you in advance for your suggestions!  
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